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REQUEST FOR A LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR THE FEDERAL GOVERNMENT’S ACTION ASSOCIATED
WITH THE CONSERVATION OF HERITAGE PROPERTIES

C. Tribble reviewed correspondence from Community Heritage Ontario dated December 29, 2017 seeking
support for Federal action on the conservation of heritage properties. The Committee agreed that a letter be
sent to the Minister of Environment and Climate Change, the Minister of Finance, and Members of Parliament
for Barrie-Springwater-Oro-Medonte and Barrie-Innisfil indicating that the Heritage Barrie Committee supports
Community Heritage Ontario’s request for the Federal government to establish a tax credit for the restoration
and preservation of buildings listed on the Canadian Register of Historic Places.
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